
PGHS School Community Council Agenda 

March 1, 2017 

Welcome 
Approve Minutes for December Meeting 
Dr. Stewart – School News or Issues 

  
Budget Discussion –  
 New Projected Amount - $199,504 
 Review New Proposal- 
  Dr. Stewart led discussion 
 
 Ideas for undesignated funds-  
  Math Department would like 40 Chromebooks ($10,000) 
   
  English Department needs  
   
  Counseling  
   
  Other – 
 
 
 
 
 
Review Visit to AFHS –  
 Kori - “Cram” Program, Credit Recovery and Advisory Review 
 
Other Issues and Discussion - 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting March 29, 2017 12:00 pm 

  



 

PGHS School Community Council Meeting Notes for Feb. 1, 2017 
 
In Attendance: Mark Clements, Darlene Sweeten, Steve Stewart, Cristie Wood, Cindy Hill, Heather Downs, 
Amanda Siebert, Laurie Stringer, Paula Harline, Kori Thomas, Amy Smithson, Cheryl Williams, Niels Fugal, 
Marjorie Harris 
Excused: Andrea Motto, Doug Meeks 
 
Approved Minutes: Motion made by Heather, seconded by Amanda. Vote was unanimous to approve.  
 
Website Review 
Cristie reported on Katy Hollis’ assignment to ask teachers what websites they prefer for grading/assignments. 
 
Recommendations for New Plan 
There was discussion regarding the English department’s need for new devices.  Paula will come back again 
next month having researched if the need is critical.  There are other options available.  
The math department has 1 set of Chromebooks, if Kyle could get 1 set for his classroom he would use it all 
the time.  
Heather mentioned that Andy Asay says the Chromebooks are more versatile.  Also there is a concern about 
available bandwidth at the school. 
 
New Projected Amount 
Dr. Stewart informed the council that there will be additional funds available for next year. There was 
discussion on the use of these funds. He mentioned that there were funds for an additional FTE for English, ½ 
FTE for Math, ½ FTE for History.  This would reduce class sizes. 
 
Kori reported on a program other schools (American Fork) are utilizing to increase graduation rates.  She and a 
team will visit AFHS to see how it works and report back. 
 
Safe Technology and Digital Citizenship 
The council was given a paper outlining the responsibilities of the SCC regarding technology and digital 
citizenship.  We were asked to look over the paper.  Kori has done some research on HB213 regarding this 
topic.  She believes that the health, computer tech., and English curriculum cover the information and no other 
action is needed. 
 
Adjourn:  Cheryl made a motion to adjourn.  It was seconded by Mark. 

 

 

 

 

 


